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December 13, 2006 

Mr. Jim Buckheit 
Executive Director 
State Board of Education 
First Floor, 333 Market St . 
Harrisburg, PA 17126-0333 

Dear Mr. Buckheit, 

2553 

Thank you for acknowledging my letter to you regarding the newly-proposed Chapter 49 
regulations. 

As per your offer, I would like a copy of the final form regulation when it is submitted 
for final approval . 

I am grateful for your openness and consideration of my concerns . 

Sincerely, 

j 
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Sister Carol Anne Couchara, IHM 

My mailing address is : 

Sister Carol Anne Couchara 
Chairperson, Education Department 
Immaculata University 
1145 King Rd 
Immaculata, PA 19345-0684 

1145 King Road, PO. Box 500, Immaculata, Pennsylvania 19345 
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